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 Current Enrollment Numbers: 

 3rd Grade  4th Grade  5th Grade  Total 

 68 
 (1-FACeS) 

 (1-Cornerstone) 

 64 
 (1-FACeS) 

 (1-Cornerstone) 

 84 
 (1-FACeS) 

 (1-Cornerstone) 
 (2-Private School) 

 216 

 Highlights: 
 -Congratulations to Mrs. Sloan’s class on winning Dilly Bars for the best attendance at Lincoln School 
 during August/September (97.8%). Attendance at Lincoln School for August/September was 96.2%. 

 -Parent/Teacher Conferences were held on Thursday, October 5th from 12-8pm. We held a 
 conference for 94% of our students at Lincoln School. We received very positive feedback from 
 parents on their conversations with their child’s teacher. From our survey results, it was clear that 
 parents love the usage of ClassDojo and found the conferences to be helpful. 

 -Lincoln 5TV is back again this year! Ms. Hahnenkamp is working with the student crew to arrange 
 times to interview workers & video new building endeavors. 

 -PTO Fundraiser Update: Hudson Durham was the top seller at Lincoln School, so he will be Principal 
 for a Day in the near future. The students beat their last year sales, so Mr. Metzger must kiss a pig 
 (hopefully a clean/nice pig). 

 -Miles for Smiles visited Lincoln School at the end of September. They were able to assist in dental 
 needs for 39 of our students. We are thankful for this program! 

 -On October 4th, our students were able to attend an assembly at PJHS. Matt Wilhelm, an 
 anti-bullying BMX rider, presented to our students and staff members. This drew RAVE reviews from 
 all, and I am thankful for the PEF grant that allowed this to occur. 

 -Fire Drill: Lincoln School completed the fire drill with the Pana Fire Department in our annual 
 unannounced drill. Thank you to the Pana Fire Department for taking time out of their day to help 
 keep our kids safe. 
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 -Congratulations to our Lincoln School students and staff members on being selected as our 
 character trait winners for August/September. Our character trait for the first two months was 
 EMPATHY! 

 Congratulations to 3rd graders: Flynn Miller, Leah Kaiser, Paisley Thompson, Brantley Daniels, 
 Mackenzie Kiser, Paisley Koontz, Jimmy Zhu, June Dilley, Cruze Berner, Christina Scribner, 
 Channing Taylor, Grace Baldyga, and Enzleigh Baker. 

 Congratulations to 4th graders: Lillian Schmitz, Bristol Wilhour, Chloe Heldebrandt, Rilee Matherly, 
 Bailey Mathis, Silas Cushing, Addilyn Swafford, David Evrley, Aliana Kohute, Kohen Smith, and Raina 
 Stone. 

 Congratulations to 5th graders: Dallas Haines, Colin Davis, Jacob Scoles, Kya Flatt, Raylan Ginger, 
 Samantha Hudelson, Evelynn Cervi, Wyatt Bauman, Destiny Miller, and Harrison Law. 

 Congratulations to our selected staff members: Deb Beyers, Gina Reiss, Amy Holman, Twyla Goff, 
 Patricia Wright & Jenny Hedderich 


